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December 18, 2020 

To whom it may concern: 

      

Company Name: Mercari, Inc. 

Representative: Shintaro Yamada, Chief Executive Officer 

 Code: 4385; TSE Mothers 

Enquiries: Jun Yokota, SVP of Corporate 

 Phone: +81-3-6804-6907 

 

(Correction) Notice Regarding Partial Revision of “Notice Regarding Establishment of Subsidiary 

and Launch of New Business” 

 

 

Mercari, Inc. announces a partial revision to the Notice Regarding Establishment of Subsidiary and Launch 

of New Business published on December 17, 2020, as follows. 

 

The revised section is underlined. 

 

2. Overview of the subsidiary to be established 

 Before revision After revision 

(5) Capital 100 million yen 50 million yen 

  


